Sir Robert Pattinson Academy Via Diversa Vita Una



Ref: Y9 Options Letter Jan 2019

January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 9 Options Week 28 January - 1 February 2019

Our Year 9 Options Week began on 28 January 2019. The aim of the week is to provide your son/daughter with relevant course information, career pathways and an opportunity to take part in lessons which will include GCSE content and activities. It will provide students with an in-depth knowledge of the subjects offered at GCSE and help guide them with their choices.

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Year 9 Options Evening on **Thursday 31 January** which starts at 5.30pm. The aim of the evening is to provide you and your child with more information on the subjects available. There will be two introductory talks in the Main Hall along with a series of timetabled talks, which you can choose to attend according to your child's personal interests, plus time for informal discussions within the rooms with subject staff throughout the evening. You will have the opportunity to talk to members of the SEN and Pastoral Team, Heads of Department, members of the Academy's Senior Leadership Team and to our careers team.

This year's options booklet is available online on our website. This has all the relevant information for each subject, career pathways, option blocks and key information for the options process.

In the meantime if you wish to discuss any aspect of this letter, then could I please direct you in the first instance to your child's Personal Tutor or to a member of SLT at the Options Evening. To contact them, please email enquiries@srpa.co.uk stating the member of staff to whom your query should be forwarded.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Ward

Assistant Headteacher











